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A good deal of our time has been plowing and sanding. 
 
We have received approximately 70 ton more of salt and it has all been mixed. 
 
The bearings for the screener have come in and been installed. We screened 
approximately 10 hours and now have extra sand on hand. We will screen again 
when temperatures are right.  
 
We have removed the trees at the South Russell Cemetery per the request of the 
Association and one on the Given road, Belleville road and Grandy road. 
 
The new truck is in and online all trucks are working well with only minor issues. 
 
We have made repairs to the clean- out doors on the wood furnace that had 
rusted out. The furnace was installed 11/01.08 and will need replacement in the 
near future. 
 
We are now working on a stationary screen for the pit to do away with individual 
screens for each truck. 
 
This has been a busy and productive month and I thank the men. 
 
 
 
 


